
Don’t throw fluorescent 

bulbs in the garbage... 

As of January 1, 2008, New Hampshire law 

bans the disposal of mercury-added 

products.  These include: 

• Fluorescent lamps 

• Long fluorescent lamps  

• Circular and u-shaped lamps 

• Compact Fluorescent lamps (CFL) 

 

...It’s against 

 the LAW! 

Information provided by: 

Please bring these lamps to one of the 
following locations: 
 
 

• Drop Off Center 13 Recovery Way, 
(off of West Rd.) Open Saturdays, 
April to November, - takes CFL’s and 
lamps (tubes) 

 

• Benson Lumber, 20 Orchard Dr.  
Takes CFL’s and lamps (tubes) 

 
 

• Walmart, 11 Ashley Dr. Derry - takes 
CFL’s only 

     

For more information contact the Dept. of Public 
Works at 432-1100 X193 or LondonderryNH.org 

CFL 


